
From: hembree@sc.rr.com <hembree@sc.rr.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/11/2013 10:06:42 PM
Subject: Re: Ethics Reform press event

Katherine:

Thank you for the invitation. As you know I remain committed to meaningful ethics reform and will
continue to work toward that end. Unfortunately I cannot travel to Columbia for the press conference, 
but I am glad Governor is holding one to focus on ethics.

See you soon,

Greg
---- "Veldran wrote:
> We want to invite you to a press event Wednesday, November 13 at 1:30pm on the Second Floor
of the Statehouse between the two chambers to re-energize the push and passage for Ethics Reform 
next legislative session. We are inviting large bi-partisan groups, legislators from the House and 
Senate, as well as the members of the Governor's Ethics Reform Task Force.
> Please let me know whether you will be able to attend the event this Wednesday.
> We look forward to seeing you there.
>
> Thank you,
> Katherine
>
> Katherine F. Veldran
> Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
> O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
> KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
>
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